
H A P P Y  N E W  Y E A R

Y E A R  O F  T H E  G O A T



The Chamber of Commerce of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg 
the Embassy of the People’s Republic of China in Luxembourg

the Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office in Brussels and  
the China-Luxembourg Chamber of Commerce (CHINALUX)

request the pleasure of your company at the reception
on the occasion of the Chinese New Year, the Year of the Goat

on Tuesday, February 10, 2015, from 18:00 to 20:00
at the Chamber of Commerce of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg

7, rue Alcide de Gasperi, Luxembourg.

RSVP
Email: cny2015@cc.lu

Phone: +352 42 39 39 - 315/316 – Fax: +352 42 39 39 - 822



REPLY CARD

First name & Name:  

Company:  

Phone:  

E-mail:  

Your participation:

  Yes, I will participate in this reception

  No, I will unfortunately not be able to participate

Please reply by no later than February 2, 2015.

SEND



HAPPY NEW YEAR

YEAR OF THE GOAT
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